
CHANGES IN ANTERLESS DOE LICENSES FOR 2021 

Firstly, The Pennsylvania Game Commission has raised the price of licenses to $6.97.  All checks written for the 

wrong amount will be returned to the owner without a license. Checks should be written out to “County 

Treasurer”.  

Secondly, hunters are allowed up to six antlerless doe licenses, as long as licenses remain unclaimed. However, you 

are still only allowed to submit for and receive one license per hunter per round. Up to two applications per hunter 

in the unsold-first round, if hunter did not receive license in the regular first round. Up to three applications per 

hunter in second round unsold, if hunter did not receive licenses in the previous rounds. Mentored permit holders 

may obtain only one antlerless license. Up to three applicants can submit using the same envelope.  

Treasurers’ offices can only accept applications by mail and in pink envelopes until September 16th. You can pick 

up pink envelopes anywhere you purchase a hunting license. Please remember to fill out everything and place a 

stamp on the inside pink envelope so we can send the license back to you.  

Over-the-counter sales begin on September 16th. All applications should be sent to the Indiana County Treasurer’s 

Office at 825 Philadelphia Street Indiana PA 15701. We can process any WMU throughout the state of 

Pennsylvania-thus it does not have to be an Indiana County WMU.  

The following time line is when each round starts. We ask you to mail in your application the Friday before each 

round. We collect mail from the post office and process it in the order we receive it.  

July 12      Residents 

July 19      Nonresidents 

Aug. 2       Unsold, 1st Round 

Aug. 16     Unsold, 2nd Round 

 

Over-the-Counter Sales in WMUs where licenses remain will start September 16th. The Indiana County Treasurer’s 

Office is open 8 am to 4 pm to sell over the counter tags. You are still able to mail in licenses during the over the 

counter sales period.  

Personal Antlerless Deer License Limit: All hunting license holders (a mentored permit is not a hunting license) may 

now apply for and obtain up to six antlerless deer licenses before the start of hunting seasons, for any WMU in 

which licenses remain available. Hunters statewide are limited to holding six antlerless deer licenses at a time. A 

hunter with six antlerless deer licenses, may apply for additional licenses, if available, as they harvest deer and 

report them. Hunters who report harvests online through HuntFishPA.gov or call Customer Support line (800-838-

4431) instantly become eligible to purchase another license, if any are available. Those reporting by mail will not 

be eligible. 

All allocated antlerless licenses for Indiana County WMU’s have increased for 2021. WMU 2C has increased to 

67,000 from 58,000.  WMU 2D has increased to 74,000 from 60,000. WMU 2E has increased from 42,000 from 

39,000.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call the Indiana County Treasurer’s Office at 724-465-

3845. The Indiana County Treasurers Office is open 8 am to 4 pm Monday through Friday.  


